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WISCONSIN Electnc gom coumr
231 W. MICHICAN, P.O. BOX 2046, * f (UKEE WI 53201

July 23,1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatien
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COPJ4ISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch 1

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
REPORT ON SMALL BREAK ACCIDENT

POINT BEACH UUCLEAR PLAUT, UNITS 1 AND 2

s latter to Wisconsin Electric Power Company dated June 11, 1979
forwarded a by of a NRC letter dated June 4,1979 which requested informa-
tion from Westinghouse Electric Corporation regarding small break LOCA analyses
and analysis trethods. The informttion requested of Westinghouse was provided
to Mr. D. F. Ross of your Staff on June 29, 1979. Twenty copies of this
information wena also provided to Mr. J. F. Stolz of your Staff as Westinghouse
Topical Report WCAP-9600, " Report on Small Break Accidents for Westinghouse
NSSS Systems", by letter dated July 9,1979. This report was prepa.ed in
cooperation with the Westinghouse Three Mile Island Owner's Group: J.~ whi ch
Wisconsin Electric Power Company is a member, and should be included in the
Point Beach Nuclear Plant Dockets 50-266 and 50-301.

Very truly yours ,

Ybd s
C. W. Fay Director
Nuclear Power Departnent
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